The National Institute of Justice will build an innovative learning environment and shared learning spaces with the support of the Norwegian Financial Mechanism
Implementing an innovative learning environment and building shared learning spaces for the development of knowledge, skills and competencies of judges, prosecutors and investigators provides a project of the National Institute of Justice (NIJ), funded by the Norwegian Financial Mechanism (NFM).
The aim is to ensure the improvement of the implementation of the European legal framework and the established standards for the protection of human rights, as well as the accurate, uniform and consistent application of the law and values of the European Union.
The contract for the implementation of the project was signed by the Director of the NIJ and the Head of the Program Operator of the Justice Program of the NFM 2014-2021 on 7 April 2020.
It envisages the provision of BGN 2,835,953 for the successful implementation of all activities that must be completed by 2024.
Within this period, more accessible and up-to-date self-learning resources (teaching aids, manuals, instructions, etc.) will be available, a new NIJ website will be developed and technical equipment will be provided to ensure the training activity and strengthen the institutional capacity of the Institute.
The NIJ will partner with the Norwegian Judicial Administration to implement the project.
